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On behalf of our entire family, we are strongly opposed to this bill.  This will hurt our 

agricultural community even further, without offering a real environmental solution.  

This state continues to overregulate, and over tax, driving out family-owned 

operations.  Please instead start helping Oregon's working class. 


